
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bellmoore Public School  

8th Annual Winter Bazaar 
 
We need your help! Please help us by supporting the school in our 
fundraising efforts by donating to our Silent Auction.  
 
To ensure that the children are involved in our event we are asking 
each class to put together a theme basket for our Winter Bazaar on 
Saturday November 18th 10:00 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. 
 
We are accepting any new, unused items. You will find attached a 
suggested list of items. These items are only suggestions and you 
may donate an item for any class basket. Gift cards to a variety of 
stores could be incorporated into many of the different baskets. 
 Please send items to the school no later than November 6th. 
 
We also appreciate auction items supplied by family, friends, 
colleagues and local businesses for services and items that could be 
auctioned off separately or as part of a basket. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. We look forward to seeing you 
at the Winter Bazaar! 
 
 


